
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I'm a voter from the NW corner of the state. I have been voting for 52 years and not until now have I 
truly understood the consequences of choosing a leader who was not chosen by the American people.  
Our country and its people are not being duly represented. I urge you to to pass kHB 2927 by sending it 
directly to the Senate floor with no amendments, referring it to voters or any other diversion intended 
to block it. 
It is time for the majority to be heard. 
Thank you, Darlene Pope 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Darlene Pope 
PO Box 712 
Scappoose, OR 97056-0712 
(503) 680-0170 
 
 
 

 


